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Dr. Elleithy will be presenting a paper in the 13th IEEE Symposium on Computers and Communications 

(ISCC’08) which take place in Marrakech, Morocco during July 6 – 9, 2008. The work presented in the 

conference is the result of research carried out in the WMC lab on large parallel and distributed systems. 

Specifically, the accepted paper provides a novel research contribution in the area of synchronization 

algorithms for large scalable parallel networks. The following researchers have contributed in this 

particular research work. 

Syed S. Rizvi, Khaled M. Elleithy, and Aasia Riasat, “Reducing Null Message Traffic in Large Parallel 

and Distributed Systems,” 13th IEEE Symposium on Computers and Communications (ISCC’08), July 

6 – 9, 2008, Marrakech, Morocco. 


